DANCING RABBIT GENEALOGICAL & HISTORICAL SOCIETY

October 2020

President's Message

Greetings

Hope everyone has survived the virus through the spring and summer months.

I was unable to attend the September meeting because of Shirley's illness. She is improving a little each day but still has a long way to go. The meeting was enjoyed by all that were present.

I am looking forward to having the October meeting at 1 PM on the 14th. October is the month we elect a nominating committee to select the slate of officers for 2021. I hope you will consider serving on this committee to get the officers we need for the society. If you are asked to serve please consider taking that position.

Please try to attend. We will be practicing social distancing and wearing a mask.

Robert

Check our website www.drghs.org



Wednesday, October 14, 2020 1:00 P.M.

Eads-Mansell-Sudduth House 309 N. Van Buren Street

October Meeting

.At 12 noon we will have a light luncheon prior to the business meeting for those who might like to socialize and catch up with news from fellow members. The business meeting will begin at 1 PM. This will be an important meeting so let's have a good turnout.



MEMBER NEWS

Our newest member is Julia Jelen of Carthage. Welcome, Julia, to DRGHS. We are happy to have you as a member of our society

Mark Your Calendar

October meeting	Wed. Oct. 14
Election Day	Tues. Nov. 3
Veteran's Day	Wed. Nov. 11
November meeting	Wed. Nov. 11
Thanksgiving	Thurs. Nov. 26
December Christmas Social	Wed. Dec. 9

What's Happening?

The activities of Dancing Rabbit Genealogical and Historical Society have been greatly impacted by Covid-19. March 11 was the last general meeting before the "shelter in place" restrictions were enacted in Mississippi. In addition, during this time several members have had non-covid health issues to deal with. Indoor meetings of more than 10 persons are now allowed so we are hoping to get back on schedule with our monthly meetings.

Work at the Sudduth House was also greatly. curtailed due to social distancing. But now we have some members who are working on unfinished projects. Members are also working on cataloging and storing historical materials donated by the Dixie Petty family and other families. It will take a while to make up for time lost but we will get there.

DRGHS OFFICERS

Robert Evans President

Vice-President

Ruth Crawford Recording Secretary Shirley Jones Corresponding Secretary Kathy Heidorn Treasurer **Shirley Evans** Archivist

Board Members

Mike Ellis, Henry

Bryan and Lynn Johnson, Ex Officio

Carolyn Gilchrist, Bob Summerlin **Advisors**

DRGHS Publications

Leaked County Mississippi Marriage Records, Volume 1

Marriage Books A-D 1835-through February 187 \$22.50 * plus shipping

Looking Back

Genealogical Abstracts from the Carthaginian 1872-1900 \$27.50 * plus shipping Secretary

Leake County Mississippi Tombstone Inscriptions \$39.95 * plus shipping

Dancing Rabbit Genealogical Society Pedigrees Leake County, Mississippi \$35.00 * plus shipping

*Mississippi residents add 7% sales tax. For information or to order please contact us at P O Box 166, Carthage, MS 39051

drghsociety@yahoo.com